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Memorandum 
 

Date: March 4, 2020 
To: Nathan Poore, Ethan Croce 
From: Dawn Emerson, Land Use Planner 

Re: MRA Public Hearing, Kennels 

   

 

At its March 3, 2020 meeting the Planning Board, acting as the Town’s designated 
Municipal Reviewing Authority, held a noticed public hearing on proposed amendments 
to the Zoning and Site Plan Review Ordinance relative to kennels.  The proposal is to 
amend the ordinance definition of "kennel" and expand the number of zoning districts 
in which kennels are allowed as a conditional use 

 
No one was present to speak during the public hearing.     
 

At the conclusion of public input and board deliberation the Planning Board voted to 
recommend as proposed 5-0.  

 

 

 


